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Dear Colleagues, 
 
It is with great pleasure that I greet you on behalf of the 2019 Conference of Climate Change of the 4th 
World Summit on Climate Change & Global Warming on June 17-18, 2019 in Osaka, Japan. 
This year we came up with the theme i.e.  “Change Scenarios: Slow, Rapid, Abrupt or Episodic”. 
 
Following its tradition, this year the conference again offers a wide range of highly interactive sessions 
with leaders of climatology and to discuss the related issues. 
 
We are delighted that you choose to host the conference in our beautiful city. This conference is a 
wonderful opportunity to not only educate students and young researchers but deepen understanding 
of changing ideas. 
 
I am convinced that for professionals this is an excellent event that will allow you to learn many new 
things as well as share you experience. 

See You at Osaka! 
 
 

Prof. Shoichiro Ozaki 
Professor Emeritus 
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Japan 


